From: PSC Public Comment

Cc: Jonathan Flemings; Emma Johnson; Doug Claeson

Subject: RE: Case No. 2023-00263 - Banjo Creek Solar Project
Date: Wednesday, March 6, 2024 11:04:00 AM

Case No. 2023-00263

Thank you for your comments on the application of Banjo Creek Solar LLC. Your comments in the above-referenced
matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the Commission’s consideration. Please cite the
case number in this matter, 2023-00263, in any further correspondence. The documents in this case are available at

few Case Filings for: 2023.00263 ( )

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

rrom:

Sent: Friday, March 1, 2024 11:43 AM
To: PSC Public Comment <PSC.Comment@ky.gov>

ce:Jonathan Flemings [N =2 ‘ornson I 002
Claeson

Subject: Case No. 2023-00263 - Banjo Creek Solar Project

Dear Kentucky PSC:

My name is Teri Coltharp Claeson and | am writing in support of the Banjo Creek Solar project in
Farmington, Kentucky. My Dad, Donald Coltharp, and step mother, Linda Coltharp, have worked the
last 40 years to acquire and farm the land they own that they now want to lease to Banjo Creek for
solar panel installation. It would be unfortunate if neighbors in the area could essentially dictate
what my Dad can do with his land, if the project is not approved.

It appears that alternative energy sources are going to play a large part in the future for us and
generations to come. It would be forward thinking for the Farmington community and the West
Kentucky region if this project were approved. Solar energy and the panel project will bring more
economic development to the area, including tax revenue for the county and the state.

| hope you will vote to approve this project. Thank you for your time!

Teri Claeson





